
 

 

Students must be five years old on or before 
September 1, 2024. Student’s age 6 and over 

must enroll or file exemption.  
Children entering Kindergarten in the 

Spearfish School District must be registered. 
 

Only Kindergarteners with a scheduled screening time  
will be allowed to participate in the screening.  

Individual screening times will be set when parents register in 
our office. 

The purpose of screening is to provide parents information  

about their child’s readiness for kindergarten. 
 

• Certified copy of the child’s birth certificate (We will make a copy)  
• Immunization records (Can be faxed to 605-717-0426 or email: kwillson@spearfish.k12.sd.us) 
• Registration Confirmation (Please register prior to coming -Call for help with registration – (605-717-1208) 

For any questions, please contact the office at 605-717-1209 or 
aanderso@spearfish.k12.sd.us 
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